‘Thomas, Edward

From: Irwin, Graeme <graeme.irwin@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 July 2012 16:26
To: Thomas, Edward
Subject: S122041/F - Land at King George V
I

Good afternoon Ed.

I-have received a consultation for a temporary site compound at the King George V Playing Fields. | have had a chat
with our Ops team here and have no objections/comments to provide.

Regards.
Graeme lrwin

Senior Planning Officer
Direct Dial: 01743 283579
Directﬂgemail: graeme.irwin@environment-agency.qov.uk
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get by calling us on 08708 506 506. Find out more about the Environment Agency at www.environment-

agency.gov.uk




